
 

 

 

 

The town is getting ready to update and print the “Recycler” for the upcoming year of 2024.  The 

“Recycler” is always put on the town website every year, so it is always available for viewing and or 

downloading.   Some residents would just rather not have to store more paper and some end up just 

throwing the “Recycler” away.  If you would like to opt out of receiving the “Recycler” via mail or if you 

have not received a copy of the “Recycler” via mail in the past and would like to have your address 

added to the town’s mailing list, please contact the clerk @ 608-452-4700 or clerk@greenfieldlaxwi.gov.  

If possible, please pass this message on as the town does not have everyone’s email addresses.  Thank 

you! 
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